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Prescription drugs included in the program may change without notice. If at any time your medications are no longer part of the program, your out-of-pocket prescription cost will be based  
on your plan benefits.
FlexAccess is a trademark of Prime Therapeutics LLC. FlexAccess is a product owned by Prime Therapeutics, which is a separate pharmacy benefit management company contracted by  
BCBSIL to provide pharmacy benefit management and related other services. BCBSIL, as well as several independent Blue Cross and Blue Shield Plans, has an ownership interest in  
Prime Therapeutics. 

Start Saving Money  
on High-Cost Medications with FlexAccessTM

FlexAccess is a cost assistance program designed to help you lower your costs if you take  
certain high-cost medications. This program is part of the Blue Cross and Blue Shield  
of Illinois health plan your employer offers.

Get the Most From the FlexAccess Program
•	 If you or your dependents take one or more of the medications in  

our program, you may get a letter or, in some cases, a phone call  
from the FlexAccess team to help you get started. 

•	 The team will review your cost share (what you pay when you  
buy your prescription) at the pharmacy you use now. The new 
amount you would pay may be as low as $0.

•	 Speak with the FlexAccess team, even if you are using a drug 
manufacturer’s coupon now, to make sure you are paying the  
lowest cost.

•	 Participating in this program is your choice. If you don’t take part,  
you may pay up to the full price of your medications. 

Call FlexAccess at 888-302-3618, M-F,  
7 a.m. to 7 p.m. CT, or email  
FlexAccess Member Services at  
member.services@flexaccessrx.com  
to ask any questions or find out if your 
prescription drug is part of this program.
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